
  

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
    

  Okeechobee County  
Community Development Department  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 

Construction Industry Licensing Board  
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the next regular meeting of the 
Okeechobee County Construction Industry Licensing Board, 
scheduled for Tuesday, September 10, 2024, at 9:00AM at the 
Health Department Auditorium, 1728 NW 9th Avenue, HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED.  
 
Further information about upcoming meetings can be obtained 
from the Community Development Department at 863-763-5548 
or acalzada@safebuilt.com. 
 
 
 
Community Development Department 
Okeechobee County, Florida 
1700 NW 9th Avenue, Suite A 
Okeechobee, FL   34972 
 


